From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:26 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

From: George Stanton [gcstanton1933@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 9:05 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

George Stanton

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:26 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

From: Edward Wolff [Bbwolff1937@gmail.com] Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 8:57 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

Edward Wolff

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:26 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

From: Sheridan Nice [shdockery@yahoo.com] Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 8:43 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Sheridan Nice

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:25 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

From: Elizabeth Cooperstein [eccooperstein@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 8:23 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Cooperstein

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:25 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

From: Darlene Cunningham [cunningham dar@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 7:19 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Darlene Cunningham

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:24 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

From: neita shaw [neitashaw@yahoo.com] Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 6:31 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

neita shaw

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:24 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

From: Jackie Jenkins [Rgjnk@hotmail.com] Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 5:27 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Jackie Jenkins

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:23 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: They shouldn't even be able to do this. Should be against the law

From: Janice Mays [maysjanicec@gmail.com] Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 5:19 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: They shouldn't even be able to do this. Should be against the law

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

Janice Mays

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:23 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

From: Pamela Costagliola [pamelacosta@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 5:13 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

Pamela Costagliola

From:

Robin Morrison

Sent:

Friday, January 08, 2016 4:23 PM

To:

Ashlee Hatfield

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

From: Bob Warner [bob@aviationlifestyle.com] Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 4:55 PM

To: Robin Morrison

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Director Robin L. Morrison,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

Bob Warner